
You're Invited! 

Dear Educators, 

We are pleased to invite you to the upcoming Regional Conference on Education, themed 

"Innovative Approaches to Learning," which will take place on March 15-16, 2024 at The 

Grand Convention Center, 123 Education Ave, Learning City. 

This conference aims to bring together passionate educators from our region to share insights, 

strategies, and best practices in enhancing the quality of education. We will feature keynote 

speakers, interactive workshops, and collaborative sessions designed to inspire and empower you 

in your educational journey. 

Please RSVP by February 15, 2024, to confirm your attendance. 

We look forward to seeing you at this exciting event! 

Best regards, 

The Conference Committee 

Regional Education Association 


